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Annex 6 - procurement overview of IMO II (6548-00/2020) 

No. Tender name 
Tendered 
value (excl. 
VAT) 

Contractor Status 

1. 
Service Contract for consultant 
services and similar intellectual 
services 

5,000 EUR Ardjana Kalo Finalized 

2. 
Service Contract for provision of 
health insurance for local staff 

38,840 EUR INSIG JETE Finalized 

3. 
Service Contract for provision of 
translation equipment rent 

33,811 EUR 
Landways 
International 

Finalized 

4. 
Service Contract for provision of 
Cloud subscription 

43,006 EUR S&T Albania Finalized 

5. 
Service Contract for provision of 
Internet service 

8,752 EUR Albtelecom Finalized 

6. 
Supply Contract for purchasing of IT 
equipment 

68,798 EUR S&T Albania Finalized 

7. 
Supply Contract for purchasing of 
mobile phones 

47,516 EUR S&T Albania Finalized 

8. 
Supply Contract for purchasing of 
printer consumables 

7,676 EUR Infosoft Office Finalized 

9. 
Service Contract for provision of 
GSM service 

18,800 EUR Albtelecom Finalized 

10. 
Service Contract for consultant 
services and similar intellectual 
services 

10,000 EUR Ardjana Kalo Finalized 

11. 
Service Contract for Verification of 
expenditure 

26,100 EUR Mazars shpk Finalized 

12. 
Service Contract for health Insurance 
for international staff 

100,111 EUR 

Cigna 
International 
Health 
Services BVBA 

Finalized 

13. 
Service Contract - GrECo Expertise 
on Health Insurance of International 
staff 

9,500 EUR  
GrECo 
International 
AG 

Finalized 
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14. 
Service Contract for consultant 
services and similar intellectual 
services 

87,633 EUR 

Center for 
International 
Legal 
Cooperation 
(CILC) 

Finalized 

15. 
Service Contract for consultant 
services and similar intellectual 
services 

46,440 EUR 
Dr. Richard 
Regner LL.M 
Attorney-al-law 

Finalized 

16. 
Service Contract - Legal Services - 
IMO II 

5,025 EUR   Wolf Theiss Finalized 

17. 
Service Contract Tender Agent – Int. 
Health Insurance (2020) 

21,600 EUR  
Schiefer 
Rechtsanwälte  

Finalized 

18. 
Service Contract Tender Agent – Int. 
Health Insurance (2021) 

16,800 EUR 
Schiefer 
Rechtsanwälte 

Finalized 

19. 
Service Contract - GrECo Expertise 
on Health Insurance 

9,000 EUR 
GrECo 
International 
AG 

 
Finalized 

20. 
Provision of health Insurance of 
International staff 

93,217 EUR 

Cigna 
International 
Health 
Services BVBA 

Finalized 

 


